TAXPAYER MEETING THURSDAY, JUNE 12TH AT 7:00 P.M. AT OLD TOWN HALL

WHY THE JUNE 12 MEETING?

Despite receiving this February 5, 2014 letter four of the selectmen went ahead and made sure that by the time of town meeting the existing fire/community building would need more expensive code requirements in hopes of forcing a "yes" vote on their \$7,000,000 public safety complex. Where we go from here is one of the reasons we will have an open meeting for concerned taxpayers.

There are a number of issues swirling around and a number of committees that we need to appoint so that we can share the work if our taxes are to be controlled. Please bring your ideas to the meeting and we will share our agenda with you as well. We also would like to have a reasonable head count so if you could e-mail back whether you are coming, that would be appreciated.

If you can't come please send us your check and email address to save funds in

Let me know at chuck@nhlawoffice.com

the future on j	postage!					
CUT	*			* -		- HERE
NAME						
ADDRESS					BOW NH	03304
PHONE		EM.	AIL			<u> </u>
Yes I would like to help! Enclosed is my check for:						
\$10		_\$20	<u> </u>	_\$50	or more	

Mail checks to Robert Arnold, Treasurer, 24 Dow Road, Bow, NH 03304